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Hi Ann -
 
After looking at the photo of the Pine tree we would recommend only
deadwood pruning and perhaps the one bottom branch on the right.
 
Trees in the shoreland zone play a vital role in protecting the shoreline
and tree need as much foliage as possible to maintain health.
 
Hope this information helps define what can and can not be done.
 
Thanks,
 
Jeff
 
Jeff Tarling 
City Arborist - City of Portland Maine 
Parks, Recreation & Facilities Department 
Forestry & Horticulture
212 Canco Road 
Portland, ME. 04103 
(207) 808-5446 
jst@portlandmaine.gov 
 
 
On Thu, Apr 25, 2019 at 10:36 AM ANNE BELDEN <abelden@me.com> wrote: 

 
 

https://maps.google.com/?q=212+Canco+Road+Portland,+ME.+04103&entry=gmail&source=g
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Anne 
www.annebelden.com
 
Sent on my iPhone 
 
 
 

http://www.annebelden.com/

